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I am Anne Blair, a resident at Village on the Green in Sabal Point. I currently serve as 
the Chair of the Resident Association and, as such, I am the spokesperson for the 300 
residents living at Village on the (VOTG) in Independent Living. All VOTG 
residents are also residents of Seminole County in the State of Florida. Since 2016, the 
water bills paid by VOTG on behalf of residents have been continually increased. 

As Chair, I am the authorized spokesperson for these residents and I wish to register 
the concerns of this community concerning the rate increases being considered by the 
Commission on Docket# 202000139. Recognizing the Commission's need to 
provide a secure and safe source of water for residents, I wish to make the 
Commission aware of the economic impact of this increase on VOTG residents. Many 
senior residents rely on fixed incomes that do not increase with inflation. Thus, the 
desirability of moving to ·senior living facilities often rests on affordability. 

VOTG is currently completing a development project of $50.4 Million that 
substantially expands capability for serving the Central Florida seniors by adding 
Assisted Living and Memory Support to Skilled Nursing. Projects like this not only 
serve the senior community but also create jobs for constructing and staffing the new 
facility. For this investment to serve the senior citizens as designed, operating 
expenses must be controlled to attract potential residents. 



As best we can tell this proposal will increase the charges for water 28% over the 
current interim approved bills and 33% over previous rates. 

Because of the magnitude of this increase, the residents whom I represent, strongly 
oppose this increase and urge the commission to preclude this increase. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Gu1L~ ·1sJL~1 ____ --, 
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Anne Blair - Chair, Village on the Green Resident Association 

Copy: Village on the Green Executive Director 

Sabal Point Community Services Association 



Anne Blair 
402 Md'ssy Stone Court 

Longwood, FL 32779-6207 
ORLANDO FL 328 

17 DEC 2020 PM4 L 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OFFICE OF THE COMMISSION CLERK 
2540 SHUMARD OAK BLVD. 
TALLAHASSEE FL 32399-0850 

-*~--H ·~­{)~!~ :, ...... H· ·i• ...... -·-,,, 
-!A •• .. ...__,,.. 

323'99-C,85099 , I I• JJl•Jl1I/IIJI 11, 1I II IJ 'I I' l•l1JI 11J1111IIJll111IJ ,I ,I 1JluJI, 

FO EVER USA 


